UNIVERSIDAD PERUANA DE CIENCIAS MEDICAS Y BIOLOGICAS INSTITUTO DE INVESTIGACIONES DE LA ALTURA LIMA-PERU

Lima, July 22, 1964 .-

Dr. William B. Castle, Boston City Hospital, Boston Mass. 02118

Dear Bill:

Your note of July 15 has been received and I am enclosing a copy of the brief remarks made at the dinner of the Harvard Medical Unit. I am sorry if it contains many errors.

I take this opportunith to express my appreciation for the opportunity of attending the celebration. It was a wonderful meeting and I was happy to see again so many good friends.

With best personal regards, I remain

